
 
 

 
 

                                 OLD BUCKENHAM WI 
November2023 

NEWSLETTER 
 
This month’s meeting is on the 23rd and the Speakers’ subject will be The Work of 
the Magistrate. It will include some activities in which we’ll be able to participate and 
which we’re told will contain some surprises. The Competition is to be for  
A Handmade Christmas Decoration. The Waste Not, Want Not stall will be present 
for the last time until March 2024 However, the ‘pig’ will always be ready at each 
meeting to receive your donations.  Please be generous. 
Christmas Lunch menu choices must be finalised at this meeting and any monies 
owing should be paid. There are 6 tickets still available for the trip to see Betty Blue 
Eyes at the Theatre Royal, Norwich. The cost to include the coach is £32.00. This 
musical has been well reviewed and it would be a pity to miss the chance to see it. 
Any money owed for tickets needs be paid to the Treasurer at this meeting. 
This month’s walk on the 24th of November led by Sheila Freake, is to be from the 
Bird in Hand pub in Wreningham and is to start at 10.30 a.m. Lunch to be at  
12.45 pm. and non-walkers are welcome. 
The next Scrabble meeting is to be at 7 pm. on the 5th of December at Susan’s 
house and will have a Christmas theme. 
Details have been received of the National Conference at the Albert Hall in June. 
Betty will give further details at the November meeting on the 23rd.  
A comprehensive list of outings available to us has been compiled by Julie and will 
be discussed at the next Committee meeting. 
A coach trip to see the exhibition ‘Re:Imaging Musicals’ at the V&A has been 
arranged by Federation for the 1st of February next year. The cost is £28 and Betty 
has details. 
Our AGM at which we elect next year’s Committee and Officers will be on the  
22nd of February 2024. It’s hoped that our Advisor, Carol Cousins, who you may 
have met at the Birthday Party, will be able to accept an invitation to oversee the 
election. 
 
Some of you may remember that the Goons walked backwards for Christmas. 
Michael Moseley, health guru, now tells us that walking backwards is good exercise 
for both our bodies and memories. Here goes but mind you don’t fall over! 
 
 


